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June 24, 2015 
 
 
 
Contingency Budget Planning – Thiele/Kuper 
 
 
Action to be taken: Information only.  No action will be taken. 
 
 
The state of Washington legislature is currently in negotiations for a state budget.  The 
Administration will now discuss contingency planning in the event the legislature does 
not pass a budget, or if a budget comes back with new financial numbers. 
___________________________________________________________________ 


